Dear Stony Creek Association Board,

The reason I'm writing this letter is that | feel unfairly singled out by the Stony Creek

Association Board. Condemnation and prejudice is hurtful, words matter, and facts
should be known before accusations are made.

When | was on the Board | always believed homeowners weren't ever to be a target of
the Boards personal charges by publishing them in your meeting minutes as if an
accusation was valid. Since when is it okay to name or publish a homeowner’'s address
because of someone’s prejudice, without having even talked to the homeowner to
understand or learn the truth? | would be willing to speculate not one of you would have
liked to have been named as | have.

| would like to propose if the Stony Creek Board really wants an issue to tackle, one that
really is a threat to the community, then you should use every bit of your talents,
creativity and funds to address the issue of only one egress in this town. Stony Creek
needs a back door.

This Association, this Town, this State has a real threat of rising floodwaters where all
homeowners living south of the railroad bridge have to wait for the tides to recede in
order to enter and leave the Creek. This is actually a disaster!

You may not accomplish this in your term on this Board but it certainly would be a far
greater use of your energy than fighting windmills.

Sincerely,
DeeDee Hakun




